
Memorandum 

Memorandum No: 23-056 

Date: 

To: 

From: 

Re: 

April 4, 2023 

Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor and Commissioners 

Greg Chavarria, City Manager 

Proposed Rate Increase for Gas Utility 

We have received the following correspondence from Peoples Gas System notifying us 
of a proposed rate increase for Gas utility. Should the Florida Public Service 
Commission (PSC) (Docket No. 20230023-GU) approve the proposed rate increase, we 
should expect new rates to start in January 2024. Additional information about the rate 
increase is in the received letter.  

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Attachment 

C: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager  
D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
David R. Soloman, City Clerk  
Patrick Reilly, City Auditor  
Department Directors  
CMO Managers 

Greg Chavarria (Apr 6, 2023 11:35 EDT)
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